
 

 
 
 

WORKING ON BEHALF OF 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION WORKS NOTICE 

To facilitate the connection of a new submarine cable between France and 
the UK, euNetworks will need to carry out construction works in the area of 

Newhaven Port. Part of this work will include temporarily part closure of 
the grassland access path at the worksite shown below. 

 
The path will be part closed from 

16th March 2025 to 30th March 2025. 

 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

In the event of any related emergency, call; 
M&M Contractors on 07502 368890 or euNetworks on 07943 886335 

 


